
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
City of Hillsboro 

 

The City of Hillsboro is seeking 
proposals from firms or individuals to 
purchase and develop city-owned 
properties on 3rd and Sweeney Streets. 
The deadline for submissions is 
Monday, April 4, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. For 
more information and/or to request 
the full Request for Proposals, please 
contact Richard Reinhardt by email at 
rreinhardt@hillsborotx.org or by 
calling (254) 582-2119.  
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